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Newsy
Bulletin

Pictured above:- Ferry Artists’ President Nicky Coady’s winning 
Teapot which competed in the Sydney 2017 Teapot Show.The title was 
‘Tracks’ and it won the ‘Unearthing Australia’ category.
What a fabulous quirky cute teapot it is - congratulations Nicky!!!

SEPTEMBER 2017

Hello All Ferry Artists - It’s Newsy Bulletin time again!

Reminder:- Next Exhibition will open on 25th November 5-7 p.m and is titled 
  Celebrate 2017. Pam will paint a banner to hang outside and the 
  invitation will be electronically sent - embedded in the email. There 
  will be the usual food, drinks and music
Hornsby Festival of the Arts:- FA has a stall at this event on Saturday 21st 
  October. It is an Artisan market day and if any of you are interested 
  to join with Pam and Nicky then please email Nicky soon.
N.B when on duty please do not put Barbara Schey’s silks ( on hatstand ) outside 

 
 as they are very delicate.
We have paintings currently hanging on the walls of The Retreat Restaurant - 

 
 Judy Brownlie, Elaine Foulsham and Penny Oates however as Penny is 

 
 leaving us due to work commitments we will be replacing her work 

 
 with some of Gordon Finlayson’s.
Ferry Artists welcomes the return of Barbara Schey and also welcomes     
  newcomer Peter Elliott who paints bright happy affordable works.
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7 	 REPORT FROM OUR PRESIDENT

Our AGM is fast approaching on 
Monday 9th October at 5pm. I would 
like to invite all members - social and 
exhibiting to come along.  As we are 
all volunteers, we’re wondering if 
some of you could consider 
participating in the running of the 
Gallery by working one day a month 
and/or even joining the Committee 
which would assist the smooth 
running of our wonderful community 
Gallery.
 
 
Look forward to meeting some of you 
at our AGM or in the Gallery.
Nicola Coady
President.


